Mental Health up to staff

By Dave Brister, Ph.D.
Community Mental Heslth

It is more than a little satis.
fying to be able to announce
here that the Community Men-
tal Health Center staff has
been brought to full strength
by the arrival of a second
clinician, Mark Snipes, M.S,,
brings important additional

clinical capability to the pro-
gram as a consequence of his
excellent psychological train-

ing is both the topic for this
edition’s column, and an area
in which Mark is quite knowk

edgeable. And so, without fur-
ther ado the column is tumned

over to him for completion,



